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A qualified archaeologist must be on site during the removal of subgrade and ground disturbing activities in the right of way and easements. There is a very high potential for archaeological sites. Notify the BEES Archaeology Program Manager at 608-266-8216 a minimum of 2 weeks before any excavation activities and 2 weeks before the preconstruction meeting to schedule the archaeologist.
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